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 The purpose of this report is to allow the Board to receive this discussion document, “Environment 

Canterbury Draft Regional Land Transport Strategy 2001”, and to provide comment back to the 
Regional Land Transport Committee. 

 
 Submissions were, originally, scheduled to close on 19 October 2001.  With the local and regional 

local government elections (13 October 2001), there would have been no opportunity for Council and 
Community Boards to consider any proposed submissions. 

 
 When this discussion document was received by the 19 September 2001 meeting of the joint 

Christchurch City Council/Environment Canterbury Committee it was decided to seek an interim (staff-
prepared) submission, and that it be followed by a seminar and ratification by Council (of a final 
submission). 

 
 Arrangements are in hand to receive the staff submission; a joint Board seminar is being mooted, also. 
 
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


